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NEWSLETTER 
March 2, 2021 

 

I LOVE TO READ MONTH!  

 
Thanks to everyone for participating in another fun “I Love to Read Month”.  Activities included crazy hair day, 

guest readers, daily trivia, exploring books and resources on antiracism, and Room 9’s annual used book sale. 

 

 
    Mayor Brian Bowman                          Colleen Bready, Weather Reporter      Bran Adams, Winnipeg Zoo 

 
Antiracism poster collage 

 

 

 



Report Cards & Virtual Conferences 
Term 2 Report Cards will be uploaded to Parent Connect by the end of the day on Tuesday, March 16th.  Please take 

the time to read and celebrate all the learning that has taken place with your child.  

 

Parent-Teacher-Child Conferences will be virtual again. They will take place on Thursday, March 18th (evening) 

and Friday, March 19th (day).  Your child’s teacher will be providing more information on how to access your virtual 

meeting in the days to come.  We look forward to connecting with you for this important celebration of learning. 

 

COVID-19 Updates 
As the province continues to update COVID-19 protocols, we are following procedures as laid out by Public Health 

and Manitoba Education.  If anyone in your household is determined to be a positive case or a close contact, Public 

Health will provide guidance, including how long to isolate and when it is safe for children to return to school. The 

school will cooperate in contact tracing and follow Public Health guidance when communicating with the 

community. We continue to follow all safety measures at school including hygiene, disinfecting surfaces, masks, 

physical barriers, cohorts and encouraging physical distancing as much as possible.  Thank you for doing your part 

to help keep everyone safe. 

 

Signs of Spring… 
We are heading into March with some warmer temperatures.  This means more outdoor fun, but can also mean 

melting and freezing temperatures, which has already created some icy and slippery areas outside.  Our custodial 

staff continues to clear snow and sand high-traffic areas.  Some of our access paths from side-streets have a build-

up of snow and ice and we are inquiring with the city about having these cleared.  In the meantime, we encourage 

you to be cautious and take an alternate route to the school if needed.  Safety First!  With luck, the snow and ice will 

melt away soon ad we’ll be enjoying some beautiful Spring temperatures. 

 

Parents are reminded to drop off children on side streets, where there are entrances to the school grounds, or park 

on a side street and walk down Morrison St. Please do not use Morrison St. for drop offs in the morning or pick ups 

at 3:30pm. This keeps our kids safe and allows school bus traffic to move through smoothly. Thank you for your 

cooperation. Please be aware that The City of Winnipeg Parking Authority frequently monitors the “no stopping” 

zone in front of the school and will issue tickets. 

 

 The last day of school before Spring Break is Friday, March 26th, 2021.  School resumes on Monday, April 5th. 

 

Andrew Volk, Principal 

Oksana Kosteckyj, Vice-Principal 



 


